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THE PRACTICE INSIDER

Christmas Jumper Day!

On Tuesday 12t December and Thursday 14t December, our staff
donned their favourite Christmas attire to support our fund raising
efforts for the Salisbury Hospice Charity, in memory of our good
friend and colleague, Elaine.

We are still counting the pennies raised from this event and will
update our JustGiving page early in the New Year.

We are still accepting donations from patients who would like to help
us support this wonderful charity so, please, if you are able to spare
anything at all, please click the JustGiving icon, scan the QR code or
type the URL into any browser to make a donation!



https://www.justgiving.com/page/three-chequers-christmas-jumper-day
https://www.justgiving.com/page/three-chequers-christmas-jumper-day
https://www.justgiving.com/page/three-chequers-christmas-jumper-day

Festive Opening Times

Endless Street Surgery

Friday 22nd December 2023
Saturday 23rd December 2023
Sunday 24th December 2023
Monday 25th December 2023
Tuesday 26th December 2023
Wednesday 27th December 2023
Thursday 28th December 2023
Friday 29th December 2023
Saturday 30th December 2023
Sunday 31st December 2023
Monday 1st January 2024

8.00am - 6.30pm
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED

8.00am - 6.30pm
8.00am - 6.30pm
8.00am - 6.30pm
Appointment only
CLOSED
CLOSED

Porton & Old Sarum Surgery

Friday 22nd December 2023
Saturday 23rd December 2023
Sunday 24th December 2023
Monday 25th December 2023
Tuesday 26th December 2023
Wednesday 27th December 2023
Thursday 28th December 2023
Friday 29th December 2023
Saturday 30th December 2023
Sunday 31st December 2023
Monday 1st January 2024

8.00am — 12.00pm
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED

8.00am — 6.00pm
8.00am — 6.00pm
8.00am - 6.00pm
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED



Three Swans Surgery

Friday 22nd December 2023
Saturday 23rd December 2023
Sunday 24th December 2023
Monday 25th December 2023
Tuesday 26th December 2023
Wednesday 27th December 2023
Thursday 28th December 2023
Friday 29th December 2023
Saturday 30th December 2023
Sunday 31st December 2023
Monday 1st January 2024

Winterslow Surgery

Friday 22nd December 2023
Saturday 23rd December 2023
Sunday 24th December 2022
Monday 25th December 2023
Tuesday 26th December 2023
Wednesday 27th December 2023
Thursday 28th December 2023
Friday 29th December 2023
Saturday 30th December 2023
Sunday 31st December 2023
Monday 1st January 2024

8.00am — 6.30pm
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED
8.00am — 6.30pm
8.00am - 6.30pm
8.00am - 6.30pm
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED

8.00am — 6.00pm
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED
8.00am — 6.00pm
8.00am — 6.00pm
8.00am — 6.00pm
CLOSED
CLOSED
CLOSED

If you need to see a doctor urgently when
we are closed, please call NHS 111



A message to our patients...

Looking back at 2023, so much has changed! The abolition of
mandatory face masks for patients and staff was very welcome for
many of us - strangely, it was weird to see everyone’s face again! July
also brought us a new telephone system which has been a really
positive experience (after a steep learning curve - who knew that
telephones came in “soft” and “hard” varieties?!) and 2024 promises
some more developments with this which will improve waiting times
and accessibility (keep an eye on our website for updates!).

2023 was another difficult year for the NHS, and General Practice, but
we would like to say a special “Thank you” to our incredible staff, who
have, once again, been tireless in their provision of exceptional care
for patients under really challenging circumstances. We know that,
whatever challenges 2024 brings, our staff will rise to it, and we are
very grateful to have such wonderful colleagues.

We would also like to thank you, our patients, for your patience and
understanding through many of the trials that General Practice has
been navigating. Your messages of kindness and gratitude have been
overwhelming and many of you also brought in biscuits, cakes,
chocolates and other goodies for our staff to enjoy - whether you
brought a gift, good wishes or a simple “Thank you” we are so grateful
for your continued support over the past 12 months.

As we all make the final preparations for the festivities, we would like
to wish all of you, regardless of how (or whether) you celebrate, a
happy and peaceful Christmas and new year, full of joy, good food and
memories made.

Merry Christmas!



